
NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
Tuesday, April 5, 2022

2:00 p.m.

The Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a special called meeting at 2:00 p.m.
on Tuesday, April 5, 2022, in the Board Room of The Asheville City Schools Administrative
Offices, 85 Mountain Street, Asheville, North Carolina.

The purpose of this meeting is to hold a closed session pursuant to N.C.G.S. Section 143-318.11
(a)(1) and (3) to consider a confidential student matter and to discuss matters covered by the
attorney-client privilege.


